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To: All Members of the Council  Fiona Cameron, Interim Democratic Services 

Manager 

Legal & Democratic Services 

E-mail: fiona.cameron@waverley.gov.uk 

Direct line: 01483 523226 

Calls may be recorded for training or monitoring 

Date: 10 February 2023 

 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
EXTRAORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING - TUESDAY, 21 FEBRUARY 2023 
 
An EXTRAORDINARY MEETING of the WAVERLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL will be held 
in the COUNCIL CHAMBER, COUNCIL OFFICES, THE BURYS, GODALMING on 
TUESDAY, 21 FEBRUARY 2023 at 6.00 pm and you are hereby summoned to attend 
this meeting.  
 
The Agenda for the Meeting is set out below.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Stephen Rix,  
Executive Head of Legal & Democratic Services (Interim) & Monitoring Officer 
 

Agendas are available to download from Waverley’s website 
(www.waverley.gov.uk/committees), where you can also subscribe to 
updates to receive information via email regarding arrangements for 

particular committee meetings.  
 

Alternatively, agendas may be downloaded to a mobile device via the free 
Modern.Gov app, available for iPad, Android, Windows and Kindle Fire. 

 
Most of our publications can be provided in alternative formats. For an 

audio version, large print, text only or a translated copy of this publication, 
please contact committees@waverley.gov.uk or call 01483 523351. 

 
The meeting will be webcast and can be viewed by visiting 

www.waverley.gov.uk/committees   
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AGENDA 
 
1.   APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE   

 
The Mayor to report apologies for absence. 
 

2.   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST   
 
To receive from Members, declarations of interest in relation to any items 
included on the agenda for this meeting in accordance with the Waverley Code 
of Local Government Conduct. 
 

3.   CHANGE OF BOROUGH WARD NAME - MILFORD & WITLEY WARD TO 
WITLEY & MILFORD WARD  (Pages 3 - 6) 
 
The purpose of this report is to seek approval to change the name of the 
Milford & Witley borough ward to Witley & Milford. This was a recommendation 
in the Community Governance review (CGR) which was agreed at Council on 
19 July 2022.  

 
In accordance with the legislative requirements, consent was sought and has 
now been granted from the Local Government Boundary Commission for 
England (LGBCE) to make the change to the name of the ward. There is a 
requirement for an extraordinary Council meeting to formally determine the 
name change. 
 
Recommendation 
 
Council is recommended change the name of the Borough ward of 
Milford & Witley to Witley & Milford. 
 

 
 


